
Parent Teacher Association  
 
All parents, carers and teachers of children attending Thriplow C of E Primary School are automatically members of 
the school’s Parent Teacher Association (PTA).   
 
Our meetings are open to all.  The Annual General Meeting is held in January, the beginning of our financial year and 
at this meeting the committee elects the Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer and Secretary.  The school is represented by the 
Head Teacher. 
 
The PTA tries to meet 5 times per academic year and smaller groups are set up to work on each planned event. 
 
AIM 
 
The PTA aims to raise funds to improve and enhance the educational and social experiences of Thriplow C of E 
Primary School children, their teachers and their families. 
 
Communication 
 
The PTA communicates with parents through the weekly school newsletter, the PTA page on the school website and 
a closed FaceBook notice board.   
 
The FaceBook notice board is for information only and not for the sharing of opinions; any comments that are 
considered offensive or that do not comply will be removed.  All questions and specific comments or concerns must 
be directed through the school office and not posted on the FaceBook page. 
 
All meeting minutes are posted to the school website as soon as they are published. 
 
The PTA can be contacted at pta@thriplow.cambs.uk 
 
The following areas fall outside the remit of the PTA. 
 

 Issues relating to confidentiality 

 School Management and Facilities 

 Curriculum and time-tabling 

 Staff selection or appointments 

 School hours or holidays 

 School Budgeting 

 Operational procedures 

 Issues relating to school uniform 

 Issues relating to school lunches 

 Specific circumstances relating to individuals 
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